
 
                    4 AND 5’S NEWSLETTER 

May 2022 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As we enter the month of May with joy and excitement, we have many important dates. 

This month we will have our five-year-old graduation as they get ready to start 

kindergarten. We are very proud of them all! More information regarding graduation will 

be sent home. During the month of May, we will get to do fun outdoor activities to have 

bonding time with all the students. We will do crafts like making kites and our very own 

honey combs. We will be making sure to review our A,B,C’s on every Monday during 

learning time. As the weather becomes warmer and more permanent, please make sure 

to send kids with appropriate clothes for the weather along with sunscreen. We will also 

be having a special event for Mother’s Day this month. 

 

Important dates: 

● Muffins with mom May 9th (7-8:30) 

● Graduation- May 24th at 6:30 

● Memorial Day closed- May 30th 

 

Reminders: 

● Parents, please make sure to put sunscreen on the kids before coming into 

school. (We will reapply throughout the day) 

● If you have changed enrollment plans for the summer, please let Teresa know. 

● 1-dollar donations would be greatly appreciated to help us buy spray bottles for 

water play. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Ms.Rosa 

Ms.Kenzie  

Ms.Beverley 



 

 


